

Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethallep.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Jason Hurley

8thMarch 2021

Term 1: Week 7

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Happy International Women's day. I would like to take this opportunity to thank, Miss Kel, Mrs Healy and Miss Caterer for the amazing work they do at Weethalle Public School. You each make aspiring role models for the young women in our school.

Exciting news, as of today we are allowed to invite parents into the school for sporting events and school assemblies. Previously we have only been able to hold events at other venues such as the swimming carnival, or small gatherings outdoors. To celebrate, this Friday at 2:30pm, we will hold a small awards presentation assembly to acknowledge the achievements of the students over the past 4 weeks.



Friday, 12th March Assembly, 2:30pm

Monday, 15th March Life Education Van

Tuesday, 30th March Cricket Gala Day

Please note other restrictions such as Covid testing after illness, QR and visitor signs, and
 1.5m between all adults still apply.

Thank you to those parents who returned survey information last week. There are clear trends in the survey around our community valuing high expectations in literacy and numeracy and student happiness and confidence. School promotion and increases in community involvement and parent participation in student learning were suggestions for further improvement.

I will be meeting again with Karen Burke, Director of Educational Leaderships, and the West Wyalong Principals this Thursday to finalise a draft of the school improvement plan, which will then be released next week for parent feedback.

Jason Hurley Principal



REMINDER:

Students are to bring their hats to school.

Hats are to be worn for all outdoor activities.







CLEANERS REQUIRED

Joss Facility Management are looking for cleaning staff to work at local Government sites across regional NSW.

PPE, Training and Uniforms provided.

Applicants need to provide a valid Working With Children Check upon application and successful applicants will be required to undertake a pre-employment medical prior to commencement.

Please contact Joss Facility Management via email on careers@jossgroup.com.au



Check us out on Facebook Joss Cleaning

or visit our webpage www.jossgroup.com.au

Smalls Schools Cricket

The following email was received from Mr Phillip Turtle, co-ordinator for the Small Schools Cricket Team.

Thanks for sending your students to take part in the cricket today. They were all very well behaved and had a fun day even though we didn't come away with the win.

We bowled first and Griffith North PS scored 6/117 off their 25 overs. We managed to get to 9/45 off of our 25 overs.

I would especially like to commend Max Conlan (Binya) for his excellent job as captain and also make a special mention of Henry Luelf (Weethalle) for his excellent keeping and bowling as well as sportsmanship that won him Player of the match.

It was difficult juggling a team of 16 players but everyone got a chance to bat or bowl and also to field. The teamwork









Mentally Healthy Workplaces are good for people and business

Register your workpleas for free mental health training to create a happier, healthler, and more engaged team.

Managing for Team Wellbeing

Who is it for? Anyone who leads people, including business owners, HR personnel, and managers.

What will learn? How to develop effective wellbeing leadership practices, have affective conversations with employees about mental health, and manage your paracral mental health at work.

Your Montal Health at Work

Who is it for?

All includes in the workplace including sole trackers, employees, tradespeople, apprentices and volunteers.

What will I learn? How to identify warning eight of mental II-health, what support is available, and techniques to improve wellbeing.

Why should my workplace sign up for this training?

- Attract and retain top talent
 Have less absentacion and presentacion.
- Have more engaged and productive workers
 Save morely such as through fever injury claim.

To date, more than 12,000 people have completed training, with 98% reporting they would recommend it to others.

Register for free training today at mentalhealthatwork.nsw.gov.au

